
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

End of term and Covid-19 Track and Trace activity 

I am writing to thank you all for your help and support during this strangest of terms and in 

particular for notifying us of any Covid-related symptoms or positive tests within your families. 

Your support for our Covid safety measures has been much appreciated, these will continue 

into the New Year. 

The government has now issued advice on what happens as the Christmas holidays approach. 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 during the holiday period we ask that you notify us by 

email at office@stclementshigh.org.uk. Please state when your child developed symptoms 

and attach the test result. This email address will be checked once each day, and we will then 

assist with the necessary contact tracing. However we will not respond to non-urgent messages 

until we return. 

Our traditional activities for the end of the Autumn term cannot take place this year but we 

are fortunate to have a Christmas video message from Reverend Slipper and all students will 

be involved in activities with their tutor during periods 4 and 5 on the last day. Students are 

permitted to wear Christmas jumpers on this day, those wishing to do so are asked to make a 

£1 donation via parent pay in aid of the Children’s Ward at the Queen Elizabeth Hospital in 

King’s Lynn. 

Our last day remains Friday 18th December; the school reopens for all students on Monday 4th 

January 2021. 

While this will no doubt be a quite different Christmas for us all, I hope everyone can still enjoy 

the festivities.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr N. K. Willingham 

Headteacher 
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